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FYI
 

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 12:18 PM
To: Info <info@southhuron.ca>
Subject: Item 6, Committee of the Whole Report No. 46, October 20, 2021
 
November 11, 2021
 
Sent on behalf of Todd Coles, City Clerk
 
Rebekah Msuya-Collison
Director of Legislative Services/Clerk
Municipality of South Huron
322 Main St. S.
P.O. Box 759
Exeter, ON   N0M 1S6
 
Dear Rebekah Msuya-Collison:
 
RE:    ATHABASCA COMMUNITY TRAFFIC STUDY PROGRESS REPORT
 
Linked for your information is Item 6, Report No. 46, of the Committee of the Whole
regarding the above-noted matter, which was adopted, as amended, by the Council of
the City of Vaughan at its meeting of October 20, 2021.
 
I draw your attention to the Committee recommendation, as follows:
 
9.       That this resolution be shared with the Association of Municipalities of Ontario

and its member-municipalities;
 
If the above link does not work, please refer to the following Post-Meeting Agenda ,
and locate the item accordingly.
 

To assist us in responding to inquiries, please quote the item and report number.
 

For inquiries, please reply to clerks@vaughan.ca.
 
 
Sincerely,
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Todd Coles
City Clerk
 
Attachment:
Extract (linked)
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